
Covid-19 reclassified as Class 5 from may 8, 2023. Our visiting hours will be changed as follows.

Information : Visiting Hours from 8 May 2023.

General ward

Visiting Hours

Weekdays: 13:00 - 20:00

Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays: 10:00 - 20:00

Please limit visits to 30 minutes.

*Visiting after 8:00 p.m. is strictly prohibited except in special cases.

ICU・HCU 

Visiting Hours

14:00-16:00 /18:00-20:00

Even during visiting hours, you may be asked to wait a little while if there is a procedure to be 

performed.

*Visiting is limited to relatives living with the patient or within the second degree of kinship, and 

each visit should last 10 to 15 minutes. Visitors under 12 years old are not allowed to visit.

Notes

1. Please be sure to report to the staff station and fill out the Visitor's Form when visiting or visiting a patient.

2. Please note that we may refuse to allow visitors depending on the patient's medical condition.

3. Please refrain from visiting if you have symptoms such as fever, cough, diarrhea, or vomiting.

4. Please cooperate in "wearing a mask, disinfecting hands, and health check" when visiting the wards.

5. As a general rule, please visit patients in the lounge or private rooms. Please keep the number of visitors to a minimum in large rooms, as it may 

disturb the care of other patients.


